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Action on this bill is needed urgently.  Please move forward promptly and effectively 

to require risk bonding or other effective financial security from individuals and 

companies whose operations pose great danger to the surrounding city.  Storing 

these fuels here is not a decision any reasonable actor would make if it is required to 

include the cost of the potential damage that they are subjecting to us.  It is only 

because they anticipate escaping liability, through bankruptcy or reorganization or 

some other means, that they decide to continue to do this.  

 

Thank you for your help.   

Wynne Furth  


